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Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB1576 

Dear Chair Prozanski, Vice-Chair Thatcher, and members of the committee, 

I support the Recreational Immunity Fix Amendment to SB 1576.   

We live above Oceanside in, and near, several developments that are home to paths 

that weave throughout the area.  Having the proposed immunity will be a positive 

incentive for landowners to leave these areas open to hikers.  We urge you to 

support this measure, as it alleviates some of the apprehensions landowners may 

have in regard to allowing access to their property.    

With respect,  

William C. Stellmon 


